
Activities organized by the Research Innovation & extension Committee 

 

On 18–19 October 2024, criteria III conducted a two-day training 

on AI tools jointly with the Research centre, the resource persons 

Mr. Royal Praveen Dsouza and Dr. Reji P—John from St. Aloysius 

University, Mangalore, which benefitted 40 participants. 

 

 

2)On 30 September 2024, in collaboration with the FMCI 

Central Library, an orientation on e-resources was organized 

for 185 students of the 2024–25 batch, with Dr. Janet Dotty 

Lobo, Chief Librarian, as the resource person. 

 

 

 

3)On 27 January 2024, Criteria III, NAAC, FMCON organized 

a workshop on “Sensitivity, Specificity, PPV, NPV, ROC in 

JAMOVI, and Randomization” for 19 FMCON faculty, led by 

Ms. Preeval Shreya Crasta, Statistician, Kanachur Institute of 

Medical Sciences, Mangalore. 

 

   4)On 13 November 2023, an e-resource orientation program 

for 123 B.Sc., P.B.B.Sc., and M.Sc. Nursing students was 

conducted in collaboration with the FMCI Central Library, led 

by Dr. Janet Dotty Lobo. 



 

5) On 5 and 16 March 2022, a staff development program on "The 

Art of Writing Manuscripts" with hands-on practice was organized 

jointly with the FMCI Research Centre for 23 FMCON faculty, 

led by Dr. Sanjeev Rai, Chief of Research, FMCI. 

 

 

 

 

6)On 9 December 2022, a training program on CINAHL and 

EBSCO (mobile app and Windows version) was conducted for 

196 students and 19 staff of FMCON, in collaboration with the 

FMCI Central Library. Mr. Srinivasa M.S., South Regional 

Manager and EBSCO trainer, was the resource person. 

 

 

 

7) On 10 February 2021, a hands-on workshop on 

"Development of the Instrument" was organized for 19 FMCON 

faculty members, with Dr. Sucharitha Suresh, Statistician, 

FMMC, as the resource person. 

 

 

8)On 28 December 2019, Criteria III organized a hands-on training program 

on OpenCode software for 16 FMCON teachers, led by Sr. Susamma 

Varughese from FMCON.  

 



 

 

9) On 23 April 2019, Dr. Devina E. Rodrigues, Professor at 

FMCON, was the resource person for a workshop on "A Step 

Ahead with SPSS" for 21 FMCON faculty members. 

 

 

 

 


